
Specials This Week

• Please remember to check and  
• send the green gator folder back every 

night. 
• The very best thing you can be doing with 

your child at home is working on those 
fine motor skills! Students are practicing 
**holding their pencils and crayons 
correctly** and writing their names the 
right way. 

• Students had a fantastic first week of 
school! I am so proud of them and 
love them dearly already! 

• Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns at 
sspivey@wcpss.net 

• Monday: Character Ed Tuesday: Media Wednesday:  Technology   
• Thursday: PE Friday  TA

Reminders

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From  
Mrs. Spivey

Our Classroom News
July 22nd-26th, 2019

Reading

Writing

Math

Science 
& 

Social 
Studies

We will be reading Brown Bear, Brown Bear (one of my favorites!) and 
starting our own version of the book.  We are practicing pointing and 
reading words with a 1:1 written to spoken ratio. 

We will be starting our All About Me books. We are working on adding more 
details to our work even if we think we’re done! We are also going to begin 
working on handwriting in our special Handwriting Books.

We can’t wait to start learning about counting by doing an activity with 
Chrysanthemum by Kevin Henkes. We’ll also practice counting with the help 
of Anno’s Counting Book.

We are continuing to learn about what it means to be a part of our 
classroom community.  We will be meeting some special friends this week 
that will help us continue to learn about classroom rules!


